
 

Permission Slip 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian: 
 Your son or daughter has volunteered to participate in Goin’ Bald for Bucks to raise money for 
cancer research and leading edge patient care programs at Roswell Park Cancer Institute. Your child 
will solicit donations from sponsors, and in return for these donations will have his/her head shaved to 
a clipper setting of one inch or have ten inches of hair cut off. If your child cuts ten inches or more of 
non-damaged hair, it will be donated to Pantene Beautiful Lengths. 

 
We will be kicking off the Goin’ Bald for Bucks fundraiser at 

4-7 pm on Thursday March 12th, 2020 
 
 

If the participant collects cash 
please donate on-line to the 
participants account or write a 
single check to Roswell Park 
Alliance Foundation for the sum. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you very much for your support.  
Sincerely, 
 
Anthony George 
Secondary Social Studies Teacher 
Goin’ Bald For Bucks Coordinator and Founder   
 
 
 
__ __ ____ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ __ ___  

 
Please detach at this line and return the permission slip to Mr. George in room 126 or Mrs. Kreinheder 
in room 240 no later than Wednesday February 12th. 
 
By signing below you agree to your son’s/daughter’s participation in Goin’ Bald for Bucks and the use 
of your child's name and photograph for promotional purposes. I hereby waive all claims against Goin’ 
Bald for Bucks, Roswell Park Alliance Foundation, Roswell Park Cancer Institute, and event sponsors 
for any injury I might suffer at this event. 
 
________________________                                                           __________________________                                             
Student Signature                                                       Parent Signature 

Both signatures required                                                
 

Indicates Shirt Size (in case $100 is raised) 
Adult XXL, XL, L M, S 

  Youth  L, M, S T-shirt size __________ 

Please register with our team on-line at 
www.BaldForBucks.org 

1. Click on register, 
2. join a team,  
3. search for Lake Shore. 

Our team name is  
Lake Shore is Goin' Bald for Bucks 
 
Or use our QR code: 
 

 
 

http://www.baldforbucks.org/
http://give.roswellpark.org/site/TR/SpecialEvents/General?team_id=2170&pg=team&fr_id=1110


 
 

Join us for our annual Bald 4 Bucks event on  
March 12th in the Senior High gym from 4-7pm. 

 
This year participants will be having their heads shaved in the gym.  

We will have food, games, and a large basket raffle. 
 

 
 

 

Participant Fundraising Incentives: 
Money 
Raised Item 

$100  T-Shirt 

$250  Mini Backpack & T-Shirt  

$500  B4B Beanie & $5 gift card to Jims Steakout & Mini Backpack & T-Shirt 

$1,000  
2 Darien Lake Tix or B4B Speaker or B4B Quarter Zip 
B4B Beanie & $5 gift card to Jims Steakout & Mini Backpack & T-Shirt 

 


